
University of Idaho offers tickets to highest givers

The University of Idaho Athletics Department has been able to secure an 
additional limited amount of tickets for the 9-11-10 football game vs. 
Nebraska.

In order to comply with Nebraska’s ticketing policies and to ensure an 
equitable distribution of tickets; awarding of this new allotment of 
seats will be based on your LIFETIME GIVING TO U of I ATHLETICS. 
Requests for orders will be placed in rank of LIFETIME GIVING TO U of I 
ATHLETICS and tickets will be awarded until the allotment runs out or 
orders are fulfilled. Orders that are filled will have their credit 
cards billed immediately. Tickets will be shipped upon receipt of 
allotment from Nebraska.

In order to request tickets for this game, please contact the 
University of Idaho Ticket office by phone at 208.885.6466. Requests 
for tickets will be taken through 5PM – Friday, June 25th. NO REQUESTS 
WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THIS DATE.

Limit of 10 tickets per order. Tickets are $65 apiece. Price includes 
all associated fees. Customers must provide the ticket office with 
payment and a valid e-mail address at the time of request. E-mail will 
be the only method used to notify customers if their ticket request is 
able to be filled based on their gifting level.
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